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June 30, 2021 
 
VIA RESS & EMAIL 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Email: registrar@oeb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
Re: OEB Innovation Sandbox Renewal Consultation – EB-2021-0180 
 
On June 23, 2021, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) issued a letter initiating a consultation to 
renew its Innovation Sandbox. In its letter, the OEB invited stakeholders interested in participating 
in the consultation to indicate their intent and their interest in this matter by filing a letter with the 
OEB. 
 
By way of this letter Alectra would like to indicate its interest in, and intention to, participate in the 
consultation.  
 
Consistent with the outline for the consultation outlined in the Appendix A of the OEB’s letter, 
Alectra looks forward to a one-on-one or a small group meeting with the OEB through July and 
August to discuss opportunities for Sandbox renewal and the follow up stakeholder event, which 
is expected to take place in the Fall.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza, MBA 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
Alectra Utilities Corporation 
 


